
May 20th 2022
The main Club championships concluded last night with more excellent swimming
supported by a packed balcony. 150 new personal best times were recorded over the
two nights which highlighted the really competitive swimming.

A big thank you to all the Teachers and Coaches that helped prepare the swimmers
for the Club Championships and also thanks to the long list of volunteers that worked
on poolside during the two championship evenings.

Medals will be available on Tuesday & Thursday next week for collection.
Well done to everyone that took part or supported the champs.


